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WISCONSIN P U B LIC S ERVICE CO RPORATION

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305

December 18, 1981

Mr. C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and
Technical Inspection
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissison
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Norelius:

Docket 50-305
Operating License DPR-43

Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant
Inspection Report 50-305/81-22

Reference: Letter of November 18, 1981 from Mr. C.E. Norelius to Mr. E.R. Mathews

The attachment to this letter provides our response to IE Inspection Report
50-305/81-22. WPS has taken action to correct the weaknesses identified in the
Notice of Violation, and is now in full compliance. Additionally, we have also
responded to your concerns which were identified in the inspection report.
These actions are outlined in the attachment to this letter.

The attachment to t.his letter contains security related information which is
protected by 10CFR2.790 and therefore shall not be placed in the public document
rosms.

Very truly yours, Subscribed and Sworn to
Before Me this / $ M Day j

of M r Aw1.za_> 1981 |

A.

E. R. Mathews
. .

Senior Vice President A [dhf/,9 Of /<[
Power Supply & Engineering Notary Public, State of Wisconsin
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Attach. Jmn=t 25.1985

cc - Mr. Robert Nelson, NRC Resident Inspector,

DEC 2 1 GRR #1, Box 999, Kewaunee, WI 54216


